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Reference:   FOI.751.19 

Subject:    GP services 

Date of Request: 15 May 2019 
 

Requested 
 

1. A list of the GP practices in your area, and whether they offer appointments after the hours of 
6.30pm and on Saturdays. 
 

2. Over the last 12 months, how many weekends have had no out of hours care provision. 
 

Response: 
 
1. Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) is applying a section 21 exemption to this part of your 

request. Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 allows information which is already 
accessible within the public domain to be exempted. A list of GP practices is available via the 
following link: 
www.wales.nhs.uk/sitesplus/862/directory/gps/ 
 

2. The UHB has not had any weekends between 1 May 2018 and 30 April 2019 where there has 
been no out of hours GP cover. However, there have been occasions where services have not 
been available at all of the UHB’s OOH bases.  
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